
  

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
The City of Reading Planning Commission will be holding a Public Hearing, as part of 
there regular meeting, on Monday, November 16, 2015, at 7:00 PM in the Reading City 
Hall Council Chambers, 113 S. Main Street, Reading, Michigan.  The purpose of this 
Public Hearing is to consider an application for Conditional/Special Land Use for the 
property located at 406 Maple Street for proposed indoor storage rental units; an 
application for conditional/special use has been made by Kevin Palmiter, property 
owner. This property is located in the R-1 Low Density Residential district.  
 
Any interested parties should plan to attend the hearing, if you are unable to attend but 
wish to have your comments recognized, you may do so in writing by sending them to 
Reading Planning Commission, c/o City Clerk/Treasurer at 113 S. Main St., PO Box 240 
Reading, MI 49274 and must be received by 5:00 pm on November 16, 2015 
Any questions prior to the hearing may be directed to the Zoning Administrator  
at 517-283-2027.  
Kimberly Blythe, Clerk/Treasurer  
 

 


